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1Jafra Produces Over 7000 Masks in Qudsaya

Since the very onset of COVID19 pandemic in Syria, urgent need for all
precautionary medical and logistic necessaries has emerged, due to the hard 
circumstances of the war-ravaged country. 
One of the most urgent need at the time was the medical mask, which forced us 
work to produce masks by ourselves in order to meet the shortfall. Till December 
2020 we could produce over 7,000 masks. 
Jafra center in Qudsaya with efforts of 9 ladies who had volunteered to participate 
in this initiative under the supervision of a specialist trainer, distributed the masks 
on the households in Qudsaya and the camps in conjunction with disinfection 
campaigns and bread distribution drives. 
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Jafra in Jaramana camp held a training for the volunteers on the creation of
initiatives. The training included the definition of the initiative, the initiative life cy-
cle, characteristics of the people with initiatives and mechanisms of
implementation.

Workshop on “Creation of Initiatives” in Jafra Center in Jaramana Camp



3English Course for Ladies in South Damascus

Ladies have a special place in our programs, so, we are always keen to offer them all 
support and empowerment as this will be positively reflected on the society. Jafra 
center in South Damascus is holding an English course for 15 housewives to acquire 
skills in English that enable them to support their children in their attainment.



4Jafra Center in Homs Camp Free Space for Participants 

Jafra center in Homs camp was notably active during the last month of 2020.
In addition to the education program for all levels, the Center held a number of 
sessions for children to create a common space for discussion and reflection on 
different topics like conflict, child rights, etc. English classes and ICDL courses were 
also held regularly. 

Further details on: 
https://www.facebook.com/Jafra.Foundation/



5Training Workshops For Youth in Homs Camp

December 2020 was full of child activities in Jafra center in Burj El-Barajneh camp. 
The Center’s staff ran many of activities which were full of motion and positive
reaction including psychosocial support that addressed subjects like child rights
educational sessions and handiworks. 

Further details on: 
https://www.facebook.com/Jafra.Foundation/



6“We Are the Change” Continuous in 2021

7 months have passed since Jafa Foundation launched its campaign that aims to 
highlight the contributions of the Palestinian Youth inside and outside
the Palestinian refugee camps in Lebanon. 
During these months, we were introduced to 13 young women and men with gifts 
and performances. In 2021 we will meet many of new youth hoping they will be a 
source of inspiration for others to join working for a better world. 

Meet our heroes of 2020: 
http://bit.ly/3b0xOZT



Check our platforms

https://www.facebook.com/pg/Jafra.Foundation 
https://www.instagram.com/jafra.foundation

https://www.linkedin.com/company/jafra-foundation

https://twitter.com/jafra_sy


